Letters from B Roezl to Frederik Sander
 

270 Roezl to Sander




Prague, 14th June 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

Today I received a letter from Hauda and Klabock. Houda writes that he will send 13 crates with plants, of which the larger part are Odontoglossum alexandrae, further 

100 
Odontoglossum sp. ???

20 “ sp. No. 2

50
“ atropurpureum
45 Oncidium sp.

He does not say any more about them. You’ll have to see if there is anything special among them, such as 500 Eucharis ?

Seed of Anthurium andreanum: it will be best to sow this immediately. He is also sending ¼ pound of seed and some dried flowers. Could it be Tigridia ? Maybe a new species ? It may be worth a lot of money. So please examine the flowers very carefully. Of course, it could be something completely different.

You had some Od. krameri from Eduard at your auction on the 16th. How did they perform ? Eduard wrote on the 20th May from Panama. He was about to go to Tumaco. This was not a good decision, he should have gone straight to Ecuador. He said he received a letter from you but you did not tell him where to go. Buenaventura burnt down completely at the end of April.

I fear that the alexandrae sent by Houda will not arrive well. For Eduard says he saw them in Panama when they looked well but had been packed too early.

Please send me a few seeds from Houda’s Lilium so that I can see what it is. 

Are you not going to have an auction in Ghent this year ?

With kind regards,

B Roezl

P.S. Please send me a plant of the Onc. krameri, I want to see whether it matches the drawing.
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